A special meeting of the Marathon School Board was held May 17, 2018, in the District Administrator's office. The meeting was called to order at 2:31 PM by Board President Brian Gumtz. He led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Gumtz, Klumpyan, and Knoeck, plus administrative staff Rick Parks. Seubert arrived at 2:33 and DeBroux arrived at 2:42.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Tuesday, May 15, 2018.

Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Knoeck to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

The board reviewed the survey "draft" document and then held a conference call with School Perceptions to discuss questions and provide clarifications on the survey tool.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Klumpyan to adjourn. Motion carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 4:05 PM.

Jodi/DeBroux, Clerk